
Date: 23.09.2025 

NOTICE 

The college will remain closed from 24/09/2025 to 25/09/2025 due to the forecast of adverse weather 

as per the Department of Higher Education, Govt. of West Bengal Memo no. 699-HED-

17014(99)/186/2025- CS SEC dated 23/09/2025(copy attached), 26/09/2025 to 07/10/2025 on account 

of Durga Puja and Laxmi Puja, festival recess from 08/10/2025 to 18/10/2025 as per The University 

of Burdwan notification no. IC/Academic Calander/2025-26/2197 dated 23/09/2025(copy attached), 

from 20/10/2025 to 25/10/2025 on account of Kali Puja, Diwali, Bhatridwitiya and from 27/10/2025 

to 28/10/2025 on account of Chhath Puja. The college will remain re-open on 29/10/2025. 

Furthermore, it is to be noted that college may be functional, if required, for essential academic and 

administrative activities during the above mentioned period also. 

The revised dates for physical verification of First Semester admitted students and Practical Internal 

Examinations will be notified in due course. 

All concerned please follow the college official website regularly. 

Dr. Sandip Kumar Basak 
Principal 
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NOTIFICATION 

Pursuant to the notification issued by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor vide No. 

R/Estab./Notification/294, dated 23.09.2025, it is notified for information of all 

concerned that all University Examinations (Theory, Practical, Viva-voce etc.) 

which are scheduled to be held on 24.09.2025 & 25.09.2025 are hereby 

postponed. Revised dates of the aforesaid examinations will be notified in due 

course of time.  

All examinees and faculty members concerned are requested to visit our 

University Website (www.buruniv.ac.in) regularly for further update. 

Inconvenience cause is deeply regretted. 
 Sd/- Dr. A. J. Pal 

    Controller of Examinations 
No. CE-Sectt./Univ. Exams-2025/180 /1(13)  23 September, 2025 

 Copy forwarded for information & taking necessary action to :
1) All Heads of the P.G. teaching Departments, B.U.
2) Principals/TICs/OICs of all affiliated colleges
3) Office of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, B.U.
4) Dean, F.C. Science, B.U.
5) Dean, F.C. Arts, Commerce etc., B.U.
6) Registrar, B.U.
7) Finance Officer, B.U.
8) Inspector of Colleges, B.U.
9) Director, Life Long Learning, B.U.
10) Direcotr, C.D.O.E, B.U.
11) All Officers of C.E.’s Department, B.U.
12) All Sections of C.E.’s Department, B.U.
13) University Website – for placing the notification in the Website

Controller of Examinations 
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